THEWHEELERSCHOOL

Dear Wheeler Family,

| hope the start of spring is treating you well, and for our current staff, faculty, and families, |
hope you enjoyed a pleasant Spring Break. | am requesting your participation in an important
part of our Head of School Search process: the community survey. By taking just a few minutes
of your time to respond to the survey questions, you can help tell us what professional and
personal qualities are most important to you in Wheeler’s next leader, what you think are the
challenges and opportunities facing our school, and what aspects of Wheeler you believe make
it unique and special from other schools. The Search Committee and our search consultants
from RG175 greatly appreciate you sharing your perspective.

(Wheeler community members can contact Director of Strategic Communications Max
Pearlstein for the survey link.)

Please note the survey will close this Friday, March 29. Thank you in advance for your
participation.

Warm regards,
Katie Goodfellow
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Secretary, Board of Trustees | Chair, HOS Search Committee
The Wheeler School

216 Hope Street, Providence, RI 02906
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